
 
The suppliers listed below are registered to the Mildura New Connection Rebate Campaign and can claim the 
rebate/s on your behalf. If you have a preferred supplier who is not listed below, they are welcome to join 
the Campaign - just call the Natural Gas Marketing Team for more information, either on (08) 8115 4443 
(Rochelle) or on (08) 8115 4441 (Nicole). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


